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Dear Customer, 
 
 
This letter is to certify that ISOFlex Packaging does not use Genetically Modified Material 

(GMO) products in the production of any of our polyethylene film products.  

 

When polyethylene films and bags are shipped from any ISOFlex Packaging plant they do 

not contain GMO products.   

 

In our opinion any GMO(s) that may have been in contact with the resin used to produce 

ISOflex film would not stay in contact with this resin in storage or during transfer to the 

production line.  Therefore, we do not test for GMO(s) in ISOFlex Films. 

 

 
 
 
 
Keith VanHulle 
 

 
Technical Director - Corporate 

 
 
 

 
 


